

April 7, 2000

Donna P. Riley Paige's Etiquette Seminars P.O. Box 1923 Stone Mountain, GA 30086

Rc: Youth Leadership DeKalb

Dear Donna:

Thank you again for conducting the session on "Communications Skills" for Youth Leadership DeKalb on March 20, 2000. As you will see from the attached evaluations, the students were very responsive to your comments, and enjoyed the session a great deal. The information that you provided to them was extremely important, and greatly appreciated.

Given the success of this seminar, I hope that you will consider hosting another session for us again next year. Thank you again for everything.

Sincerely,

Patricia M. Killingsworth

Program Chair, Youth Leadership DcKalb

Enc.

cc: Sue Ellen Owens, Director

Leadership DeKaib P. O. Box 1577, Decatur, Georgia 30031 • 404/373-2491